
   
 

   
 

       

                                                                                                                                                        

      

                               

 

Welcome to Bright Sparks Nursery 
 

We would like to welcome all new children and families that have joined Bright Sparks this 

term. During the nursery day the children have free flow access to outside and can select a 

range of resources to use and explore independently. There will be lots of opportunities for the 

children to take part in activities that will be happening throughout the day, both adult and child 

led. 

 

Do remember that children will require coats, wellies and now with the weather warming, sun 

cream and sun hats during their time at nursery.  
Please make sure these are labelled. 

 

 
Important Dates 

08.06.22 – World Ocean Day – 

children are welcome to wear 

green/blue colours to nursery 

23.06.2022 – Teddy bear picnic for 

children transitioning to school 

24.06.2022 – Inset day  

01.07.2022 – IKBFC Summer Fair 

15:15 till 17:15 

07.07.2022 – ‘Moving Up’ transition 

morning – IKB school children will 

be visiting their reception class – 

14:00 - 15:00 community picnic for 

all Bright Sparks children 

21.07.2022 – End of term party day 

& IKBFC Summer Disco 

22.07.2022 – Last day for term time 

only children 

 

 

 

IKB School Attributes: 

 We are positive 
 We are engaged  
 We are responsible  
 We are respectful 
 We are resilient  
 We rise to challenges  
 

At IKB, we believe that 

 Every Child Achieves 

 Every Child Belongs 

 Every Child 

Participates in 

learning, enrichment 

and the community 

  

Learning and growing! 

 
Our new topic next term will be ‘Growing Up’ where the children will 

be learning about transitions for those moving into school, how we 

develop and grow as we get bigger, plants/flowers growing and 

animals.  

 

Our topic book this term is ‘What the ladybird heard’ 

 

The children have been watching our caterpillars grow and we will be 

releasing these over the next few weeks, please talk to your children 

about them.  

 

The children will be spending more and more time in our mud kitchen 

area now the weather is getting nicer. If you have any donations such 

as flowers, seeds, compost, old pots and pans, that would go to our 

mud kitchen/forest area, please do let us know.  

 

 

 

Thank you  

 

If you have any worries, queries or 

questions, please talk to any of the 

nursery staff. If you would like to 

speak to the manager, please call 

or email. 

01823 795999 

brightsparks@ikbschool.co.uk 

 


